
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Pro Tem Bauer 
 
From:  Shawn Davisson, Director of Public Works 
 
Date:  December 29, 2023 
 
Subject: Don Kruse Electric Contract Award to replace Murray Street Booster 

Pump #2 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Don Kruse Electric submitted a proposal in the amount of $8,378.15 to replace Murray 
Street Booster Pump #2.  The city requested three proposals and received one proposal 
from the City of Okanogan’s Small Works Roster.  
 
 
Suggested Motion: I move to accept Don Kruse Electric’s proposal and award the 
contract in the amount of $8,378.15.  


